July 3, 2024

To: Supt. Todd Hellrigel and the Midwest Central Board of
Education
From: Randy Cihlar

After 46 years of service to our schoo! district (Forman and
Midwest Central) it is time to retire from my responsibilities as
varsity baseball coach. We have shared great times and great
memories and I truly appreciate all the opportunities and support
I have received,

Thank you,

" ronSaed 3O LA,

Randall R. Cihlar



